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Repeat Work and Sharing the Brochure 

 Follow-up with those that we train through Seat Work and Feet 
Work is a major emphasis at Justice For All.  It is through following up 
with them that we learn of their Repeat Work.  Repeat Work is when 
volunteers, trained through Seat Work and Feet Work, use their JFA 
training to have their own conversations away from a JFA sponsored 
outreach. Repeat Work can be as simple as sharing the JFA Exhibit Bro-
chure, pictured below, with a family member, friend, or acquaintance. 
  
 We have heard of quite a number of lives that have been saved as 
a result of pro-life people lovingly sharing our little nine-inch JFA Ex-
hibit Brochure with abortion-minded women.  Let me know if you 
would like copies.  I would also be glad to give you ideas on how to 
start the conversation and how to share the information in the bro-
chure in a loving way.  

 Here are a couple of updates from people we have trained who 
have done Repeat Work.  You may recall the crash-course training that 
JFA staff member Catherine Wurts gave to Amanda at Wichita State 
University.  See www.jfaweb.org/Impact/Crash_Course for the full story. 
After that, Amanda shared the JFA brochure with “Kim,” and it changed 

“I will definitely share this information 
with people I know.”  Randy, UCO Student 

Above I use the eight-foot JFA Exhibit to explain 
to Randy, a University of Central Oklahoma (UCO) 
student, how to share the Exhibit Brochure with 
his friends and acquaintances. Afterwards he left 

with a few brochures to share. 

Exhibit Brochure, Front Cover  Pages 2 and 3 of the Exhibit Brochure are the  
ones most referenced by JFA staff and trained volunteers.  

Above is Amanda holding Lucy.  
Kim’s daughter Lucy is now one 

year old.  To the right is a picture of 
Lucy from last year. 
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 I encourage you to be our next Repeat Work 
story that I can share.  With whom have you want-
ed to talk about abortion, but didn't know what to 
say?  Please join us for our next Seat Work and Feet 
Work training program in your area.  I hope to 
share our spring schedule next month or sooner. If 
we are not coming to your area, please give me a 
call or email me, and I can give you a crash-course 
in how to share the JFA Exhibit Brochure with a 
friend of family member.  
 
 Repeat Work conversations like these begin 
with JFA Training.  This year we trained hundreds 
of people to reach beyond their comfort zones for 
the first time.  Here are the numbers of those we 
prepared: 
 
Number of Participants: 
 SEAT WORK — 1078 
 FEET WORK — 571 
 PRESENTATIONS — 1964 
Number of Events: 
 SEAT WORK , Number of Seminars — 43 
 FEET WORK, Number of Outreach Days — 43 
 PRESENTATIONS — 47 

her mind. In Kim’s words, “It made me realize that 
getting an abortion would be worse for my child than 
the bad situation I’m in with my boyfriend.” Kim’s ba-
by girl “Lucy” was born in August 2012!  Amanda con-
tinues to be a positive influence in Kim and Lucy’s 
lives. See the recent photo of Amanda and Lucy on the 
front page. 

 You may recall the story of how Nicole, an alum-
na of our training program from Focus on the Family 
Institute, and her mother reached out to help "Alyssa" 
in their community.  To read the full story, see 
www.jfaweb.org/Conversions/nicole.jpg and 
www.dleejfa.blogspot.com/2010/12/just-one-more-person.html. 
Nicole took her training home and shared the infor-
mation she learned with her mother.  In turn her 

mother shared it 
with Alyssa, who was 
pregnant and consid-
ering abortion.  Alys-
sa chose to deliver 
her child. Nicole and 
her mother have 
been in touch with 
Alyssa and “Kari” 
over these many 
years.  Nicole re-
ceived this photo, 
left, recently from 
Kari’s mom and 
shared it with us.  
  
 

 Your support of my work has helped these 
volunteers receive training in how to present 
both truth and love as they have dialogue about 
one of the most contentious issues of our day.  
Beyond the training, your support has equipped 
them to continue these conversations in their 
daily lives.   Justin Vlosich’s thank you note 
(below) should not be exclusively directed to the 
Justice For All staff, but to you as well.  Your sup-
port gives us the ability to 
train people like him. 

  
Thank you guys so much for helping me, a guy who was so nervous to talk 
to people about this, become able to talk to anybody about it.    

- Justin Vlosich, Joshua Leadership Institute, 2013 

In Christ, 

Paul G. Kulas 

 

 

 

Some of our Justice For All staff and Oklahoma volunteers 

Kari started kindergarten this year.  Cool 
sign, “I want to be Sleeping Beauty when 

I grow up!” 

 

Above I am sharing the JFA Exhibit Brochure  
with a couple of UCO students. Once again I  

am using pages 2 and 3 of the brochure.  
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